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Clenchwarton Primary School 

Open Afternoon 

9th & 21st November 2023–3.30pm-4.15pm  
   
 

Come and visit us at Clenchwarton Primary.   We under-
stand making your child’s school choice can be difficult 
but we can all work together and learn together to make 
it the best possible experience of all.   
 
 
Visit our website at www.clenchwartonprimary.co.uk  
 
 
We look forward to seeing you. 
 

 


